
Time to Register for Kindergarten!!!!

Dear UPK Families,

We are opening up our Kindergarten registration exclusively for

you. Our Pre-K families receive priority seating. We will be having

an Open House the whole week of 1/23 from 10AM-2PM. There is

no appointment necessary. Just come in for a tour!

Attached you will find a discounted rate only extended to our

Pre-K families entering Kindergarten in September.

If you are interested in St John’s for the 2023-2024 school

year please let your classroom teacher know.


